BILLINGS TOWNSHIP
Election Machine Testing Minutes
October 1, 2018
6:00 P M

Present were: Larry Nelson, Larry Grell, Linda McSweyn, Lorraine Election Chair and Rose
Malott were present for the testing of equipment for the November 2018 Election.

Bill Mazur and Reed Szumski from Election Source arrived at 6:15.

Linda discussed the supplies that were ordered with Reed. Tabulator tape and voter cards will
be brought at another time.

Reed started testing the Tabulator machine by running test ballots (45) thru the machine for
malfunctions. No errors were found. Tabulator was sealed for Public Testing.

Bill started testing the VAT machine. Loaded PC with the program for cleaning the voter cards
for the VAT. Tested the cards at the Vat machine by voting for accuracy. No errors. VAT was
sealed.

Public testing started at 6:45:

Tabulator Public testing started at 6:45. 45 ballots were ran, tapes were printed. Ballot count
was off. Reran ballots, tapes were printed and totals were correct. Passed

Vat Public testing at 6:55 with 15 ballots. Passed.

All tapes were verified by Township Observers for accuracy.

Machines were certified.

Test Ballots and tapes were sealed in the Test bag at 7:45

Minutes were submitted by Rose Malott
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